
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

22 November 2019 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Vehicle Transport and Parking at the Start and End of the School Day 

Thank you very much to all parents/guardians who help to transport our young people to 

and from school daily. 

As our school has grown in size we have more potential traffic moving to and from school 

and in recent weeks have experienced some cars coming onto the school site at the start 

and end of the day. For obvious safety reasons please could I ask you to drop your 

son/daughter outside school.  Sometimes there is a medical reason to explain why it is 

necessary to drive in to the school, but this arrangement needs to be agreed with a member 

of the Senior Leadership Team. In this instance a pass will be provided.   

I know you will understand why this request is important. It avoids the risk of accidents at 

busy school times. 

As we do have a significant number of students travelling to and from school by car on quite 

narrow roads, where possible, can I remind parents who transport their child/children to be 

considerate to local residents needs at these peak times. 

I appreciate your continued support and cooperation with these reminders. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
 
M Ferron-Evans 
Headteacher   
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